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I strongly oppose HB 2001. Please have more hearings for public testimony and let the people speak up
and show you what this bill will do. This bill damages the working citizens that you say it will help. Please
do your research and see the effects of such a law in other cities and how it degrades the neighborhoods
that you have been elected to protect.

I am asking you to oppose HB 2001 also. 

Dennis Hebert
850 E 38 Ave
Eugene, OR 97405
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